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Congratulations
Fall Scholars!

This semester, Los Ojos de la Familia received over a dozen applications for our general
scholarship, and we were pleased to award the students listed below. We can't tell you how

happy we are, that our students continue to strive for excellence and achievement, in the midst
of uncertain times. We are so very proud of all of these students, who are the future of our

community, our country, and our world.
CONGRATULATIONS!

Amanda Mclane - University of New Mexico - Junior - Biology
Andrea Lopez - University of New Mexico Valencia - Freshman - Nursing
Brianna Meyer - University of New Mexico - Senior - Operations Mgmt & Accounting
Calvin Wells - New Mexico State University - Senior - Criminal Justice
Christina Apostolou - University of New Mexico - Junior - Nursing
Gregory Lucero - New Mexico State University - Freshman - Agri Business & Economics
Luis Daniel Contreras - University of New Mexico - Junior - Political Science/ Int'l Studies
Melyna Moreno - Grand Canyon University - Junior - Health Care Administration
Montana Henington - University of New Mexico - Junior - Biology
Selena Romero - Central New Mexico Community College - Sophomore - Business
Tamara Charley - New Mexico State University - Junior - Exercise Science
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